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November 20, 2023

Keith Brice
Quikblox Inc.

785 Bevins St.
Lakeport, CA 95453

Dear Keith:

It gives me great pleasure to provide this letter of endorsement for Quikblox. This Fall, we
ordered 10 Quikblox starting platforms for our Carolina Natatorium at the University of South
Carolina. When we went through the process of investigating and evaluating the various starting
platform options on the market, it was extremely important to us that the new starting platform
we selected would be innovative, sharp looking, and an effective tool for our athletes as they
strive to compete and achieve success at the highest levels of our sport. When we hosted rival
UNC-Chapel Hill for a dual meet at our facility in October, we broke a UNC win streak that
dated back to 1985. Several pool and school records were broken during the competition and
athletes and coaches from both universities raved about the new Quikblox starting platforms that

we had purchased and installed in our facility.

We truly love the new product and look forward to enjoying these Quikblox starting platforms
for many years to come, especially given that they come with a 10-year warranty, completely
unheard of by other manufacturers. Thanks so much Keith!

Sincerely,

C?m@

Jeff Poppell
Head Men’s and Women’s Swimming Coach
University of South Carolina
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